
4. CORRESPONDENCE/DEPUTATIONS 
 
 (i) Geraldine Street Reconstruction 
 
  A copy of a letter from Ms Lynley Lennon congratulating the Council and contractor on the 

reconstruction of Geraldine Street was tabled for the information of members. 
 
 (ii) Canterbury Employers Chamber of Commerce Tuam/Lichfield Swap 
 
  Correspondence from Mr Stephen Collins, President of the Canterbury Employers Chamber of 

Commerce, was tabled and considered in association with clause 14 of the agenda relating to 
the Lichfield/Tuam Street Swap.  In addition Mr Peter Townsend, CEO of the Canterbury 
Employers’ Chamber of Commerce, spoke briefly and confirmed that the amendments to the 
recommendations in the report suggested by the Chairman would satisfy the concerns of the 
Chamber. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


